
 
 
2/17/2025 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, 
Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject: Authorization to apply for change in FCC ID 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
We, Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd, hereby authorize Hill-Rom, Inc., to apply for change in FCC 
ID pursuant to 47 CFR 2.933 for our product LBEE5QD1ZM with FCC ID: VPYLB1ZM 
 
The date of the original grant of the equipment authorization was performed on January 21, 2021 
and a Class II Permissive Change was performed on December 7, 2022 to add a chip antenna. 
 
We are aware that Hill-Rom, Inc. will establish a new FCC ID: 2AOL2-P0100HF for above product. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Kenji Hayashikoshi  
Senior Manager   


